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Summer School
After collecting devices that were used for the school year, we were able to get the
devices cleaned, sanitized and re-imaged for the summer school program.

One-to-One Devices
We plan to have a laptop in the hands of students in grades 3-12 (third grade
was iPads this past school year) this year. Students in K-2 will still have an
iPad assigned to them.

New Summer Staff
| am thrilled that we have two students working with the Tech Team this
summer. Skyler Benitez (incoming senior) and Maddie Jones (just graduated)
will be helping our team get ready for the next school year!



